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Mail in voting needs to stop. There is no security, chain of custody or even 

verification that the person delivering the ballot is the person who the ballot was 

mailed to.  

Mail out the ballots as is currently done so people have the time to ponder the issues 

& candidates to make to make informed choices. Delivery of the ballot should be in 

person and with real ID. A Citizen could drop their ballot off anywhere that’s 

convenient to have their delivery recorded and have their hand stamped. This would 

eliminate any possibility of fraudulent voting. 

It would take much less time than going into a booth and filling out a ballot. A person 

would not be under any timeline to fill out the ballot since they can do it at home, 

without having to bring a reminder sheet into the booth.  


